
From: 	 Logan, Stephanie B (SMO) 
To: 
CC: 	 Admin. Assistant I 

Sent: 	 7/21/2011 4:17:27 PM 
Subject: 	 FW: Fast and Furious Congressional 

Hi, 

Per our telephone conversation, L._, 	, 	 DP 	 1 
: 

! 	 DP 	 : 
i 

L. 	 DP 	
-.. 
!Thanks. 

From:[ 	Admin. Assistant 
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2011 2:34 PM 
To: Logan, Stephanie B (SMO) 
Cc: Michalic, Mark (ODAG) 
Subject: FW: Fast and Furious Congressional 

Stephanie, 

See message below from Mark Michalic, 

Admin. Assistant 

From: Michalic, Mark (ODAG) 
Sent. Ihursday_AulY_ 21-2.01,1 2:32 PM 
To:1_ Admin. Assistant 
Subject: RE: Fast and Furious Congressional 

• 
He llo Admin. Assistant 

I do not have any documents responsive to the request. 

Mark 

From :1 — 	Admin. Assistant 

Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2011 4:50 PM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG); Michalic, Mark (ODAG) 
Cc: Reich, Steven (ODAG); Burrows, Charlotte (ODAG); Columbus, Eric (ODAG); 	 Admin. Assistant 
Admin. Assistant 

Subject: FW: Fast and Furious Congressional 
Importance: High 

All, 

Please see message below and attachments from Stephanie Logan w/01P. If you have any materials, please have 
them ready by COB Thursday, July 21, 2011. 

Thanks 

ODAG0018928 

DOJ-FF-51174 



Za",44ec Elen4ecy 

From: Logan, Stephanie B (SMO) 
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2011 4:45 PM 
To:: 	Admin. Assistant 
Subject: FW: Fast and Furious Congressional 

Hi I Admin. Assistant 

Per our telephone conversation today, please find the attached Congressional inquiry dated July 7, 2011, from 
Senators Issa and Grassley seeking records pertaining to Operation Fast and Furious. The Office of Legislative 
Affairs has asked 01P to conduct records searches for the Office of the Deputy Attorney General. The July 7, 2011 
request asks that we search the records of Matt Axelrod, David Ogden, Gary Grindler, James Cole, Ed Siskel, and 
Brad Smith. Subsequently, Mark Michalic was added to that list. Please note that we will only need to search the paper 
files. We understand that although Brad Smith is no longer with the Department, his records are still located in the 
Office of the Deputy Attorney General. It is also my understanding the Linda Ebben and Jenny Plant have reviewed the 
file listings for David Ogden, Gary Grindler, and Ed Siskel. As always, we are available to review the files and copy 
records. Because this search needs to be completed by the end of the week, we will need a response as soon as 
possible. Thank you. 

Stephanie 

<< File: 2011-07-11 DEI & Grassley to Holder-DOJ - Fast and Furious communications.pdf >> << File: Fast and 
Furious Doc review protocol.pdf >> 

ODAG0018929 
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